

661 Seminary South P.O. Box 2049 Fort Worth, Texas 76101 Metro 265-4844 817/926-5301

Feb. 2, 1973

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report of Nov. 28, 1972 . We always appreciate these reports, and will file yours with the others we have received. I am sorry that we do not have a station coverage map I can send you.

If you are ever in our area, I would appreciate your stopping in to see our facilities.

Sincerely,

Chief Engineer KBUY AM-FM

P.S. I am sorry about losing your previous report. It probably got misplaced.